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71. Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.
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i S5th December, 1924,

3 Dear Sir,

With reference to Glasgow Pirst Fntry leport
on the Motorship "ELMWORTH", I have to acquaint you that
it ie concluded the thiockness of the tank side girders
is as approved and that the after peak bulkhead is
stiffened by a semi-box besm in sccordsnce with the
avproved plans, bWt I ghall be glad if you will ascertain
from the Surveyor and let me know whether this is so.

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

Assistant to the Secretary.

The Secretary,
GLASGO
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